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--- Council of Arab League Ambassadors --- 

The Palestinian General Delegation in Canada was pleased to receive the Hon. John 
Baird, P.C., M.P., Canadian Minister of Foreign Affairs, for his annual meeting with the 
Council of Arab League Ambassadors on Thursday, January 9th, 2014.  

During the meeting, the Council thanked Canada for its productive role in the Middle 
East and North Africa. Chief Representative Said Hamad of the Palestinian General Delegation 
expressed his appreciation for Canada’s advocacy on behalf of the two-state solution and 
conveyed his eagerness to welcome Canadian Prime Minister Stephen Harper during his 
forthcoming visit to the West Bank.  

Chief Representative Hamad also noted that the occasion marked the first visit of a 
Canadian Minister of Foreign Affairs to the Palestinian General Delegation since its 
establishment in 1995. 

 

(The Hon. John Baird, P.C., M.P. (centre) and the Council of Arab League Ambassadors) 
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(Chief Representative Said Hamad and the Hon. John Baird, P.C., M.P.) 

 

 

 

 


